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‘The smallest of all seeds… grow 

and become the largest of plants’  
                    The Parable of the  Mustard Seed 

 

Our Christian Values 
 

Hope 

Compassion 

Courage 

Forgiveness 

Respect 

Responsibility 

 

Dear Families, 

 

It has been a joy to show prospective parents and their children 

around our wonderful school this week. The House Captains and 

Vice Captains supported the tour and were an absolute credit to the 

school, answering questions, sharing their experiences and even 

playing with the little ones! 

We have one more tour organised for Monday at 4:30pm. If you 

know of any families with children starting school in September 2025, 

please do share this with them. 

Behaviour Policy 

Our school, along with all other schools across DGAT, have adopted the trust’s Behaviour 

Policy, whilst incorporating our own effective approach within it. 

You can read our new Behaviour Policy here: https://www.watermoorprimary-dgat.org.uk/_files/

ugd/20b562_6441c737468a43dfbab3f14222599934.pdf 

As a result of the work we undertook on behaviour and continue to sustain, we are proud to 

report that: 

 Our behaviour policy is underpinned by our vision ‘The smallest of 
seeds… grow and become the largest of plants’ and we teach children to 
live out our Christian Values of respect, compassion, forgiveness, hope, 

responsibility and courage with themselves and each other 

 The school has embedded a trauma-informed approach. We use emotion 

coaching and restorative practice to help children regulate their emotions 

and move forward from conflict; this is used consistently by all 

 Parents and visitors consistently and frequently comment on the excellent 
behaviour demonstrated by our children in class, at school, out in the community and on school 

trips 

 We consistently report a significantly low number of behaviour incidents to the Local Governing 

Body each term 

If you have any questions or for more information, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

E-Safety 

With the festive season approaching, you 

may be considering buying your child a 

new device for Christmas. Here is a 

helpful guide from Internet Matters to 

help you set it up so that your child can 

enjoy it safely:  

https://www.internetmatters.org/wp-

content/uploads/2019/04/Internet-Matters-Tips-Set-

up-Safe-checklist.pdf 

 

Key Events Next Week: 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes for a wonderful weekend, 

 
Mrs Smith 

Headteacher 

Our Vision Award winners this week: 

Reception: Jax 

Y1: Oscar 

Y2: Scarlett 

Y3: Eliza 

Y4: Wele 

Y5: Madison 

Y6: Sam 

Mon 7th Oct  Open afternoon 4:30-5:00pm 

Tues 8th Oct   

Wed 9th Oct  Y6 swimming 

Parents’ Evening 

Thurs 10th Oct  Parents’ Evening 

Fri 11th Oct   

Our Value Award winners this week: 

Reception: Lois 

Y1: Sienna 

Y2: Harrison  

Y3: Harvey 

Y4: Jazmine 

Y5: Logan 

Y6: Tama 
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